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Attention All Providers:  Nevada Medicaid Will Notify Providers When 
Linkage Changes Are Made 
Starting January 18, 2023, Nevada Medicaid Provider Enrollment will begin notifying group and individual providers 
by email when a change is made in providers linked to them.  When a linkage change is initiated, emails will be 
sent to both parties associated with the linkage.  

For individual providers, the email will be sent to either the Contact email address for enrolling providers or the 
email associated with the Mail To address for providers already enrolled.  For group providers, the email will be 
sent to the email address for the service location.  

The email will contain instructions for downloading additional details about the linkage changes, as well as steps to 
take if the provider does not approve of the changes. 

 


